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[Response to the editor, Dr. Jing Yu] 

  We are highly appreciative of the reviewers’ constructive comments. We have 

revised the manuscript in accordance with the suggestions and believe the manuscript 

has considerably improved. The added information is indicated in yellow color in the 

revised manuscript. Moreover, we have provided point-by-point responses to each 

comment below. We hope you will now find the manuscript to be worthy of publication 

in World Journal of Gastroenterology. Thank you for your consideration. I look forward 

to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Hideaki Obara, M.D., Ph.D., FACS 

Department of Surgery 

Keio University School of Medicine 

35 Shinanomachi, Shinjuku-ku, Tokyo 160-8582, Japan 

Phone: +81-3-3353-1211 

Fax: +81-3-3353-0249 

E-mail: obara.z3@keio.jp 

 

Reviewer #1: Interesting case report, needs some details on the specific name of drug 

causing liver damage. 

 

Response to Reviewer #1: As we explained in the following places, drug-induced 

hepatitis was suspected by liver biopsy, because it occurred after oral administration 

cephem antibiotics; cefdinir. We added the information to manuscript. However, the 



etiology was uncertain finally. Thus, we believe that the revised manuscript explains the 

information that the reviewer needed. Thank you for the reviewer’s acceptance. 
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Reviewer #2: This is a well written case report and I believe that the authors are correct 

in that this is the first reported successful pregnancy after ABO incompatible liver 

transplantation. 

 

Response to Reviewer #2: Thank you for the favorable review and acceptance you 

gave for our manuscript. 

 

Reviewer #3: This is a brief report of a successful pregnancy after ABO incompatible 

liver transplantation. The manuscript is well written and would be of interest to the 

readers of this journal. The references are up to date. 

 

Response to Reviewer #3: We are very happy and thank you for the favorable review 

and acceptance you gave for our manuscript. 

 


